Ellen Bernstein 119 N. Lakeshore Drive Manahawkin, N.J. 08050 609-597-1660

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have not known Stephanie Danziger for a very long time but we have survived a trial by fire together and so I feel that I know her quite well. When people come through tough times, the real person surfaces. During Mrs. Danziger tenure with the Stafford Foundation's Child Care Services, she was responsible for the care of nearly 200 young children as well as a staff of teachers, aides and office personnel needed to meet the states requirements for Childcare. Stephanie rose to the occasion every time and handled the situation in a professional and caring manner.

Her character and work ethic are rare. Everything she does, she does with her whole heart and it shows. The Halloween parade she produced was beyond belief. The field was mobbed with parents and grandparents as the little 3 & 4 year olds paraded around a large circle with 8 stations that had 8 different themes and prizes. No candy or sweets were given and a GREAT time was had by all. It was fun and learning was happening as well. She manages to do that in many different ways

She is creative, energetic, happy, friendly, caring and professional. She approaches everything with a positive outlook and I think it makes everything more positive. I guess you can tell from my previous remarks, that I admire and respect Stephanie Danziger and can recommend her wholeheartedly. She is all about the kids.

If you have any further questions, please fell free to contact me at the above address or phone.

Sincerely, Pelin Bernste

Ellen Bernstein, Trustee

Stafford Township Education Foundation